

## **Pennington Tournament Honors Fallen Police Officer**

MANASSAS, VIRGINIA - The 21<sup>st</sup> Annual Officer Pennington Memorial Softball Tournament will include senior divisions again this year. The seniors will play a one-day (Saturday, April 30) tournament with a modified double elimination format that provides for each team to play a minimum of three games. The event was established 21 years ago to honor Mike Pennington who played softball in the Manassas Men's League and was killed in the line of duty serving with the Prince William County Police Department. The event is a favorite with the local softball players, many of whom played with Officer Pennington and participate to keep his memory alive. The tournament includes divisions for Men's, Coed and Senior teams. Entries close on April 27. Any senior teams interested in participating this year should contact Greg Thomas at 571-220-0158 or email

## CLICK HERE FOR SENIORS & amp; MASTERS PHOTOS